HB 2719 -- MOTORCYCLE HELMETS
SPONSOR: Johnson

Currently, an individual may not ride or operate a motorcycle
without protective headgear. This bill exempts a motorcyclist or
motorcycle passenger who is a resident of a state which does not
require the wearing of protective headgear, who is 21 years or
older, and is driving through Missouri between August 1 and August
21 from the protective headgear requirement.

This bill is the same as HB 1025 (2015).



